
Aberdeen Grammar Parent Council


All parents/carers of pupils at Aberdeen Grammar School are welcome to attend Parent Council meetings and can volunteer to join if they wish.  Whether you want to participate and share your views with us, or simply want to listen, we look forward to welcoming you to our meetings.  
Parent Council meetings take place from 7:30pm to 9pm, with the exception of the combined meeting and AGM which has a 7pm start.  Our meetings will be held in thear School.

Parent Council Meetings 2019/20
9th September 2019 (inc AGM)

25th November 2019

27th January 2020

23th March 2020

1st June 2020.
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The Parent Council can be contacted by emailing pcgrammar@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk or via the school office.

